	
	
	



[image: ]Friday 6th June, 2025
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been fantastic seeing the children return from the May half-term break with such optimism and confidence. We are incredibly proud of how they have returned and the DRIVE they have demonstrated towards their learning.  

Thank you to parents and carers for completing the Trust Survey. We really value your feedback. We are delighted to share the ‘You Said…We will do…’ document below identifying the strengths and next steps moving forward. 

Next week, we have two exciting Enrichments for the children. The Nursery Class are going to Boydell’s Farm on Wednesday 11th June to look at the animals. Secondly, the EYFS children are going to Audley End on Friday 13th June. Please can we ask that if there are any outstanding payments to ensure these are paid on Arbor prior to the trip. 

Please can I remind parents to ask their child to come in to school wearing the correct uniform. I appreciate that we are coming close to the end of the academic year, but we are really trying to DRIVE high expectations of uniform and we would welcome your support with this. Should you need any support or if you have noticed that an item of your child’s uniform is missing, please do speak to the office at the beginning or end of the school day to see if it is in our lost property. 

Additionally, please see a reminder of the Sports Days and timings:

Monday 23rd June – EYFS 	9:30-11:30am
			  Year 1 and 2 1:20-3:20pm
Tuesday 24th June – Year Three	9:30am – 11:30am
			  Year Four	1:20pm- 3:20pm
Wednesday 25th June – Year Five 9:30am-11:30am
			  Year Six 1:20pm – 3:20pm

Have a restful weekend,  

Tom Wade
Head of School

CALENDAR





June 
Wednesday 11th June – Nursery Class trip to Boydell’s Farm!
Friday 13th June – Whole School Non- Uniform Day for Summer Fayre 
Friday 13th June – EYFS Trip Audley End Miniature Railway
Friday 20th June – Vancols Group photos of each class
Friday 20th June – Friends Summer Fayre! 3:30-5:30pm
Monday 23rd June – Thursday 26th June – Sports Days 
Friday 27th June – PD Day – School Closed for pupils

July
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th July – Year Six trip to Mersea Outdoors, Colchester
Thursday 3rd July – EYFS Tours and Induction – 2pm and 5:30pm
Friday 11th July – Reports distributed to parents
Monday 14th July -Year Six Celebration Day and Year Six leavers Disco!
Tuesday 15th July – Year Six Graduation – 9:30am
Tuesday 15th July – Year Sixes leave to go to Secondary Schools
Wednesday 16th July- Friday 18th July – Transition week
Thursday 17th July – Disco for EYFS- Year Five pupils
Friday 18th July – last day of the summer term





















SEND Parent Padlet:
https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5
Please use this link to have an explore of our new SEND Parent Padlet, which contains lots of information resources and links to provide you with support and advice.  There are links to local groups, SEND resources and parenting tips.
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Headlines from our Parents’ Evening Parent Survey from las=te in the spring term:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you everyone who contributed to this survey during parent’s evening. We are delighted with the outcomes of the survey, and are committed to working in partnership with parents as we strive to prove the best for every child in our school. 
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Celebration Assembly!

Please see attached the photo of the pupils who achieved certificates in assembly this week. We are incredibly proud of all of the pupils for demonstrating the DRIVE Values in all that they do! Thank you to parents who were in attendance of the assembly to share in the children’s successes this week. 
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Well done to 0BP & 4GB (100%), 6CD (98.6%) and 1LP (98.1%) who were awarded the animals to spend time in their classes this week for super attendance!	



NNL

The children have been learning about life cycles and we have been ready the story, The very hungry caterpillar. We have made caterpillars, threaded leaves, painted butterflies and made playdough caterpillars. We are very excited that we have caterpillars in our class to watch them transition into butterflies. We have also been enjoying taking care of our plants and are very excited that our bee stalks have grown.
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Capee

Thank you for allyour feedback and comments. We have been analysing your responses
and taking action where most appropriate. We wanted to highiight three of the topics to
You 50 you can see how your feedback supports our work in our school and at the Trust.
We are, of course, working to address all of your feedback.

You said.

You feel that the school makes you
aware of what your child is

learning aboutduring the year and
are happy that the school has high

expectations for yourchild!

You feel that there is a wige range
of subjects available to your chig
at Coupals Primary Academy

You report that the school supports
your children’s wider personal
development!

cr;a: %€ 0DPOrtunites o parents
me in to school to ok
o look at h,
childrens curriculum books t sge e
that they are making

Continue to follow and adapt our
CUSP Curriculum and ensure we
develop Explicit Vocabulary
Instruction in our practice.

We wil share more information aroung
Wider Personal Development through
R L ——"
tass Dojo, our Coupals Facebook page

and the weeldy Newsletter
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Number of | Strongly Agree/Agree
survey
responses
Ty child is happy at this school 159 95%
Ty child feels safe at this school 158 97%
The school makes sure its pupils are well 156 50%
behaved
Thy child has been bullied and the school 123 38% (this is based on
dealt with the bullying quickly and answers where a
effectively parent considers their
child has been bullied)
there was a high
number of parents who
responded that they
didn’t know as they
hadn’t been bullied)
The school makes me aware of what my child | 155 93%
will learn during the year
When T have raised concerns with the school 144 85%
they have been dealt with properly
The school has high expectations for my child | 155 91%
Thy child does well at this school 156 98%
The school lets me know how my child is 155 99.4%
doing
There is a good range of subjects available to | 150 100%
my child at this school
Ty Child can take part in clubs and activities 150 96%
at this school
The school supports my Child’s wider 129 94%
personal development
Twould recommend this school to another 149 Yes - 92%

parent.
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“This yeek in 08P children have been immersing themselves in creativity using the story Luna Loves Art. The
children have been painting, collaging, printing, moulding playdough and using their imagination within the
small world area. The children have loved the junk modelling station this week and we have seen some.
exciting creations made, some small and other large. The children have also been working incredibly hard on
‘writing sentences independently. The children are using their phonic knowledge to write sentences and are
even beginning to use capital letters, full stop and finger spaces. Friday, we have had a special arrival of our
class caterpillars, who the children will be watching grow and change over the coming weeks!
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Freo 3-Day Programme
Date: 15th-15th August 2025
Location: West Sufolk College, Bury St Edmunds
For Ages 10-13: 10:00 & - 12:30 pm
For Ages 14-16: 130 pm - 4:00 pm

Join us for interactive workshops led by social care professionas

Explore exciting careers, gain hands-on experience, and get valuable advice on pursuing a
career in Health and SocialCare.

SIGN UP NOW.

opportunitities@cardevelopmenteast.co.uk
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Parent Governor Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor on the Local Governing Board of Place
Farm Primary Academy and Coupals Primary Academy.

The Local Governing Board, with the Executive Headteacher, has overall responsibility for
the running of the schools. The Board has three core strategic functions:

= Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction;

* Holding the Executive Headteacher and Head of Schools to account for the
educational performance of the schools and their pupls; and

= Overseeing the financial performance of the schools and making sure their money is
well spent.

No special qualifcation are needed an the most important thing is to have a ke nterest
in the two schools and be prepared to play an active part in the Local Governing Body's
work._However, we would particularly welcome. nominations from parents with the
Tollowing ls:

Desirable skills:
Experience of being a governor/trustee in another school or being a board member in
another sector

To have working knowledge andlor experience of warking in the education sector

Essen s
To have an interest in education; to be a good communicator

Training is available for all local governors and this Trust has an expectation that those new
to being a Local Governing Board member undertake induction and safeguarding training.

If you would like to express an interest in this role, please email adminaplacefarm.org.uk
or admin@coupalsacademy.co.uk

‘This will then be followed by a conversation with the respective Head of School to answer
any questions. f you then wish to continue with the application, a formal recrutment
process will follow.

Vou must be an individual exercising parental resporsibiy, of a child at the Academy.

Kind regards,

Semeton L. Midausett A

Mrs J Sendall Mrs L McConnell Me T Wade
Executive Headteacher Head of School (PFPA)  Head of School (CPA)




